BUSINESS

IN THE
COMMUNITY

H.E. Ban Ki-moon

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA 14 June 2013

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

| am pleased to confirm that Business in the Community supports the ten principles
of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment, and
anti-corruption.

With this commitment, we express our intent to advance these principles within our
sphere of influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our
stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where
appropriate and feasible, through, for instance, participation in Country/Local
Networks; involvement in specialised initiatives and workstreams; engagement in
partnership projects; and reviewing and providing commentary to participating
companies on their Communications on Progress.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Howard
Chief Executive

Cc: Sue Adkins — International Director

Responsitl®
pusiness
ctarts at
WWW

pitc.orguk

137 Shepherdess Walk. London N1 7RQ T: 020 7566 8650 | F: 0207253 1827 | www.bitc.org.uk
Business in the Community is registered in England and Wales. Registered charity No 297716. Company limited by guarantee No 1619253




